
Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Sent 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Gerholt, Gabrielle, EMNRD 
Tuesday, June 21, 2011 11:08 AM 

Subject: 

Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD 
Tweedy 30-015-28763 

Dear Will, 
Upon review of Mewbourne's C-101 for 15-28763, it is clear that this is a re-entry. Per 19.15.8.9(c), the OCD may 
release the one-well financial assurance if the well is returned to production and covered by a blanket bond. This well is 
covered by a blanket bond and Mewbourne proposes to bring the well into production. The only reason the "Y" is 
present on the 'Needs Additional Financial Assurance' page is because of a coding issue. 
Given that this is an IT issue, I can see no reason as to why the Order should be withhold. Please feel free to re-lease the 
order. 

Gabrielle A. Gerholt 
Assistant General Counsel 
Oil Conservation Division 
505.476.3451 
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